
MEETING ON BRT PLAN 
AND 61 ABC BUSES 

Thursday, April 12th | 6:00pm  
Rankin Christian Center: 230 3rd Avenue

Riders, drivers, and Mon Valley stakeholders have been 

working together to make sure the Port Authority's Bus 

Rapid Transit plan meets our needs.  We've made the 

Port Authority reconsider its BRT plan -- its cuts to 

the 61 ABC buses and forced transfers in Oakland. 

 Port Authority will be presenting changes to the plan based 

on community input at the April 12th meeting.  

Come out and make sure they hear our voices loud and 

clear: "DON'T BUILD THE BRT ON OUR BACKS!"   

For more information, please call 

PPT at (718) 309-0853 or 

Just Harvest at (412) 518-7387


